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Welcome to General Practice Webinar, Tuesday 27 July, 9:00 – 11:00am 

Dear ST2s, ST3s and newly-qualif ied GPs, 

I’m writing to let you know of a free, supportive and exciting webinar coming up available to all 
newly-qualif ied and trainee GPs, and it would be great if you are able to join us.  
  
We have worked with a range of our partners to jointly deliver this online session ‘Welcome to 
general practice’ for those embarking on their GP career, which is focussed on setting out your 
journey from qualif ication, through joining the workforce, and on to your first revalidation. It will 
map out all of the complementary support opportunities available to you as you enter the 
workforce: this includes our fully-funded General Practice Fellowship Programme, as well as 
more holistic signposting such as where to go to gain free coaching support for your mental 
health and personal wellbeing. 
 
The webinar will be opened with a plenary session from Martin Marshall the Chair of RCGP, 
and followed by updates from a range of organisations including Health Education England 
and the General Medical Council. There will also be lots of time at the end for you to ask our 
panel anything that may be on your mind.  Please register here to attend. 
 
In the meantime I encourage you to have a look at our brand new GP Career Support Hub 

which is our ‘one stop shop’ online portal that shares all the information you need now and 

throughout your career as a GP, whether that be supportive development programmes, funded 

training opportunities, or where to look to get pension information. You will need to set up a 

password to access this, which should take you under two minutes to do. 

I really hope you are able to come along to the webinar on 27 July, but if not look out for the 

recording afterward which we will place on the GP Career Support Hub.  

Best wishes, 

 

Dr Kiren Collison 

GP and Deputy Medical Director for Primary Care 

NHS England and NHS Improvement 
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